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PRAGUE, 30 March 2023 

New HSLmobile heads to regions to 

promote preparation of high-speed lines 

Already in April, the new VRTmobil (HSLmobile) will head to the 

regions to bring the preparation of high-speed lines (HSL) closer 

to the people in their vicinity. Its main objective is to strengthen 

the communication of the project. The mobile information centre 

was presented for the first time today at the conference Železnice 

2023 (Railway 2023) organised by SUDOP Praha together 

with Správa železnic. 

The thirteen-metre-long set, which, including the towing car, will occupy an area of almost 

15 x 5 metres when the trailer is unfolded, will serve as a mobile centre where people can find 

out all the information about the preparation of high-speed lines. Together with HSL experts, 

it will visit selected locations across the Czech Republic in the coming months. The HSLmobile 

is equipped with audio-visual equipment, will offer visitors promotional materials and also 

facilities for discussion with experts. 

The mobile information centre will complement the project's communication, which includes 

the traditional presentation days at Prague Main Station, the information centre in Ústí nad 

Labem, social networks and also personal meetings with the public, associations and local 

governments directly in the regions. 
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